
Holland Amateur Radio Club
Board of Directors Meeting 

August 29, 2011

Call to Order: 7:00pm.

President:  Megan WO0MEG.
Main topics will be Repeater Repair and HARC participation in Tulip Time.

Vice-President:  Phil K8PVH
Nothing to report

Treasurer:  Jim KC8KE
$2,500 in Swap account, and $3244.03 in the General Fund, for a total of $5744.03. 

Secretary:  Jim N8QMD
Nothing to report

Club Station Committee: Dave WA8RSA
Nothing to report  

Emergency Committee:  Steve N8UJD
Nothing to report

Buildings and Facilities Committee:  Hank KA8COB
Nothing to report.  

Education Committee:  Ed KF8EV 
Due to lack of participation, Ed recommends HARC not offer Fall Classes

Repeater: Laryn, K8TVZ
The antenna at the Holland Hospital main site and the south receive site are deteriorating and 
should be replaced.  Discussion and general agreement that HARC has sufficient funds for the 
repairs, and the Board will recommend that Laryn be authorized to make necessary repairs.

General Discussion: 
Administration responsibilities for amateur radio communications assistance to Red Cross 
efforts during Tulip Time.  Agreement that the responsibility was handed over to OCEC in 2009, 
and HARC cannot, and will not assume this responsibility.  The Board also agreed that it can 
make no commitments on behalf of its members, and can only recommend that its members 
participate to the fullest extent possible.

Assistance with Parade Lineup is a separate entity, requiring volunteers to sign up with the Tulip 
Time organization.  This also is not a “HARC Event” but members will be encouraged to help.

Adjourned: 9:00 pm
Respectfully submitted
Jim Heyl, N8QMD, Secretary
secretary@hollandarc.org

Please contact the Secretary with comments or corrections.
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